
 
 

 
Dear Parents or Guardians, 
 
Exciting news! This year, not only will we be using VocabularySpellingCity in our classroom, but thanks to our 

Premium Membership, both students and parents will benefit from the many advantages VocabularySpellingCity 
reserves for its Premium Members. 
 

Every week, I will put up a new spelling and/or vocabulary list directly on our classroom’s VocabularySpellingCity 
homepage, which students can conveniently access from home. There, they may review their words and play spelling 
and vocabulary games to reinforce the learning process. 

 
Simply go to http://www.spellingcity.com to help your child log in with his/her assigned username and password.  
 
Username: _____________ 

Password: _____________ 
 
Once logged in, students will be automatically redirected to our classroom’s homepage, where their spelling and 

vocabulary lists will be clearly visible just below my Welcome Message & Daily Instructions. If your child has any 
assignments, they will be visible in a green box near the top of the page. Please be sure that every time your child 
accesses VocabularySpellingCity, s/he is logged in properly and completely finishes each game or activity to ensure 

that all activity is recorded and credited.  
 
For your convenience, you can access your child’s student records at any time by selecting “My Records” from the 

menu in the upper right hand corner. 
 
Please select one: 

 
I will send home weekly directions. 
My welcome message will give daily/weekly instructions. 

 
Here are my weekly directions: 
Monday: 
Tuesday: 

Wednesday: 
Thursday: 
Friday: 

 
I ask that you please encourage your child to spend about ten minutes each night working with his/her assigned 
words on VocabularySpellingCity over the four consecutive nights preceding our weekly test. Working together as a 

team will go a long way toward not only guiding our students to academic success, but also ensuring that they 
become independent, lifelong learners. 
 

Respectfully, 
 
 

 


